SHALLOTTE BOARD OF ALDERMEN

BUDGET WORKSHOP

APRIL 18, 2007

3:15 P.M.

The Shallotte Board of Aldermen met for a budget workshop on April 18, 2007 at 3:15 p.m. in the council chambers of the Shallotte Town Hall with Mayor Gerald Long presiding.

Aldermen present:  Jerry Jones, Jim Roach and Buddy Kelly

Aldermen absent:  John Kinlaw and Larry Harrelson

Staff present:  Sandy Hewett, Mimi Gaither, Paul Sabiston, Albert Hughes and Paul Dunwell

I.  CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Long called the meeting to order.  A motion was made by Jerry Jones seconded by Buddy Kelly to open the meeting.  Motion carried 3 yes 0 no.

II.  INVOCATION & PLEDGE

Mayor Long gave the Invocation followed by the Board and audience reciting the Pledge of Allegiance.

III.  ITEMS:

1. Complete CIP review for Water and Sewer Departments – Public Works Director Albert Hughes finished reviewing his CIP for the water and sewer departments.

2. Review Fire Department proposed budget

3. Review Fire Marshal’s Department budget – Chief Dunwell quickly reviewed items 2-3 with no changes made.

4. Other discussion

With a Downtown Shallotte meeting at 4:15 p.m., it was decided to continue discussion on the Fire Department’s proposed budget at our next scheduled budget workshop which is being held on April 25, 2007 at 3:15 p.m.  

IV.  ADJOURN

A motion was made by Jerry Jones seconded by Jim Roach to adjourn the meeting at 4:15 p.m.  Motion carried 3 yes 0 no.

Respectfully submitted,

_______________________________________

Town Clerk                                                Date  

